
 

 

                                

 

                         IMPORTANT NOTICE                      

                                                              28/4/2022 

 

Due to prevailing heat-wave conditions, the School has 

decided to move all OFFLINE classes to ONLINE mode 

via GOOGLE MEET on and from 5 MAY, 2022, 

THURSDAY till further notice. 

In order to facilitate this change and to enable students 

to prepare for the same, all classes shall be suspended on 

MONDAY, 2 MAY, 2022 and WEDNESDAY, 4 MAY, 

2022. 

All details in this regard shall be communicated to 

students individually by registered email and School 

website. 

Further, the School shall remain closed on 3rd MAY, 

2022, TUESDAY due to Eid-al-Fitr.  

Information on Summer vacation shall be notified in due 

course in the School website. 

 

BY ORDER 


